
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 29th Apr 

 
Well done to our Year 6 children who took part in the “Let’s Go Sing” event along with 
4,300  pupils from other schools at Ewood Park in Blackburn yesterday afternoon and 
evening. Many thanks to the staff who accompanied them, and who gave them the 
opportunity to experience being part of this kind of event.  
 
SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY 2ND MAY 2022, FOR THE MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY. IT WILL OPEN 
AGAIN AT 9.00 A.M. ON TUESDAY 3RD MAY 2022. 
 

LOCAL ELECTIONS – THURSDAY 5TH MAY 
The school will be used as a Polling Station in next week’s local elections. As usual, the Polling Station will 
be located in the car park conservatory, and will be secured from the rest of the building. There may be 
more traffic than usual around the school at times during the day. 
 

 
PARKING ENFORCEMENT: 
 
The school is included in a project from Lancashire County Council for additional monitoring of 
parking around the school. In particular, infringements of parking rules for the Zig-Zag lines will be 
watched. Additional patrols by Parking Enforcements Officers will be taking place in the next year. 
 
It is an offence to stop on the Zig-Zag lines for any reason. This includes stopping for just a few 
seconds to let a child out of the car. 
 

SUMMER HALF-TERM HOLIDAY 
School will close at 3.15 p.m. on Thursday 26th May for the Summer Half-Term Holiday. It will open again at 
9.00 a.m. on Monday 13th June. The additional day at the start of the holiday accounts for the extra Bank 
Holiday closure for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, which takes place during the half-term break. 

 
PARENT PAY: 
It is very important that all parents register with Parent Pay as this is the method 
for paying for things such as school meals, YOYO Club and Class Visits. Please 
speak to the school office if you have not yet registered, and they will assist you. 
 
Payment for school meals must be made in advance, and any outstanding balances, 
including for YOYO Club and additional nursery hours must be paid promptly. 
 
Braiswick’s – the school photographer – will be in school on Thursday 5th May to 
take class photographs. 
 
MEDICINES IN SCHOOL – HEALTH AND SAFETY NOTICE - IMPORTANT 
Children cannot bring medication, whether prescription or non-prescription, to school without a parent 
first completing a Medicine Form – available from the school office. Under no circumstances should a 
child bring in medication and keep it in their coat or bag. Medicines should be brought to school by an 
adult and handed in at the school office. Children must not bring it themselves.  
 



 
 
 


